1 Quality Drive, Suite C
Grongetown, KY 40324
Telephone: 502-863-7826  Fax; S02-867-6991

Ofiief Of Police
Mchael D Bosse

Garry Sennett
Lexington Fayette Urban County Government
Division of Police

Fleet Liaison

Mr. Sennett,

Thank you for your consideration in offering the surplus Singer Systems to the Georgetown Police Department.
It would be our intent to distribute the systems to additional GPD patrol officers operating in the field. As we
have done with our existing Stinger Systems, each officer would be provided training prior to being issued the
device. It would be our intent to use the systems only within the scope for which they were designed. The most
practical and the most frequent application being that of assisting in terminating a vehicle pursuit by deflating
the tires of a fleeing vehicle.

If you have any questions of concerns or if you need more information please don’t hesitate to call.

With Sincere Thanks,

Michael Bosse
Chief of Police
City of Georgetown

wuww. georgetownpolice.org



